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Robert L. Stone to Brigadier General Edward Greenbaum 

March Field, California, 28 June 1944. 

Autograph letter signed, 1 page. 

 

 

[Draft Created by Crowdsourcing] 

Wednesday 

Dear Eddie — 

I returned to March yesterday, after being grounded at Fresno for four days, and was so pleased 

to find your letter awaiting me. 

I would really love to get in to see you and I've already tried to arrange something. As it now 

stands, I will call you at the Ambassador sometime on the 7th and find out when you can see me. 

I imagine most of your time will be taken but if you could squeeze a meal in sometime I'd 

certainly enjoy seeing you. If I don't find you in when I call, I'll leave word where you can call 

me at your convenience. 

I hope this isn't too involved and I can get in to see you, Eddie. It would be swell. 

Always — 

Bobby 
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